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Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Danielle Demko

Your Email
Address:: ashbourne125@outlook.com

Your
Home
Address::

125 Ashbourne Road

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

We are writing in support of development of affordable housing in Bexley. There is a critical affordable
housing shortage in Columbus that is taxing our shelter system and preventing a significant number of
our citizens, especially families, from achieving the basic dignity of safe housing with access to schools
and other public services. As a community with significant resources, Bexley should do its part in
supporting affordable housing by changing zoning requirements to allow multifamily housing and ADUs
and providing financial incentives for land acquisition and development.

Thank you for taking on these critical issues.

Danielle Demko and Aman Garcha
125 Ashbourne Road

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

No

mailto:ashbourne125@outlook.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/125+Ashbourne+Road?entry=gmail&source=g

